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March 25, 2015

TO: Honorable Garnet Coleman, Chair, House Committee on County Affairs
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2559 by Zerwas (Relating to hospital district real property.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Health and Safety Code permit the board of hospital managers of certain
hospital districts to enter into a lease, purchase agreements and other agreements to provide for
the development, improvement, construction, acquisition or management of real property
designated to generate revenue for the financial benefit of the district.

Local Government Impact

It is assumed that a hospital district would only choose to enter into agreements if sufficient
funding were available or it would not result in a negative fiscal impact; therefore, no significant
fiscal impact is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, KVe, SD, EK
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